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E-mail Proposal 

For the Fiscal Year (FY) 2020-21 Language Access Signage and Technology Grant Program, the 
Language Access Subcommittee developed a proposal for the Advisory Committee on Providing 
Access and Fairness (PAF) with (1) recommendations for distribution of the signage and 
technology contingency funding and (2) recommendations that remaining technology 
contingency funds for this cycle be added to the court technology modernization funding grants 
for remote appearance technology, including for video remote interpreting. 
 
Notice 
On January 26, 2021, the PAF posted public notice that it planned to ask its members to approve 
the proposal in an action by email beginning at 10:00 a.m. on January 29, 2021 and invited 
public comment on the proposal, which was also posted. No public comment was received. 
 
Action Taken 
On January 29, 2021, a vote of the PAF members was requested by e-mail to approve the 
proposal for use of the contingency funds for the FY 2020-21 Language Access Signage and 
Technology Grant Program. The period for voting closed at 5 pm on January 31, 2021. A total 
number of 27 members voted and the request was approved unanimously by the committee.  
 

Approved by the advisory body on February 18, 2021. 
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